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20th November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
USF Enrichment Activity – Selection Process Opens 
 
We are excited to announce that the Enrichment Options process for USF students is now open. This is a 
wonderful opportunity for your child to explore new interests and develop valuable skills outside the 
classroom. We encourage you to have open discussions with your child at home to help them make 
informed decisions about the activities they would like to participate in. 
 
The sign-up window for Enrichment Activities will open on Wednesday, 20th November at 2:00 PM and 
will close on Friday, 22nd November at 8pm. Please be aware that if the form is not completed within this 
timeframe, students may miss out on their preferred choices and may be allocated to available sessions 
instead. 
 
Click on link to access Form: https://forms.office.com/e/Pp3eDUybbY 
 
We ask that students provide four preferences on the form to help us ensure they are placed in one of their 
top choices. 
 
To complete the Enrichment Activity selection, please ensure you fill out the form with all the relevant 
details by the deadline. 
 
If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
ross.goldsmith@avonbourneacademy.org.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support as we embark on this exciting journey of enrichment and personal 
development for our USF students. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ross Goldsmith 
Associate Assistant Principal & Head of Physical Education 
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